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Integral Consulting Inc. is pleased to announce that the team at Johnson Marigot Consulting, LLC is 
joining Integral as of June 27, 2023. The group brings expertise in biological assessment, state and 
federal regulatory authorizations, and permit compliance support. “This team has been a 
longstanding partner with Integral on projects in California and the Pacific Northwest, and we are 
pleased to have them onboard to deepen our ability to deliver complex environmental projects,” said 
Ryan Brain, Chief Executive Officer of Integral. 
 
The team adds to the growing number of professionals joining the firm since the September 2022 
private equity investment by Imperial Capital. Integral continues to scale its services to meet clients’ 
evolving needs and deepen our already wide range of environmental and engineering services 
provided to public and private entities. 
 
Link to original press release: 
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